

SUPERSTAR'S OFFICIAL

## Cassidu

58 Parker Street, London WC2B 5OB Editor PAT WALLACE Art Editor: Mike Raxworthy

Columbia Picture Industries Inc.

MAGAZINE

long, long time to come

Things seem to be getting back to normal now, or at least as normal as they can be, David has come, seen and conquered Britain, as well as the rest of Europe, and returned to California. Although he's left us for a while, we've still got lots of wonderful memories to treasure. Now David is back in Hollywood getting ready to film another Partridge Family series. As we all know, David has decided that it's time to leave the show now, so this will be his last actual season with the show. But even though he won't be making any more episodes, it certainly doesn't mean the end of the Partridge Family show for us in this country, For one thing, there are still lots and lots of episodes to be shown here for the first time. We've only seen the first year of the Partridge Family, and there are still three more to go! So if you got the idea that David was going to just disappear from the show next week, then

you can have another, happier think! There's going to be plenty of David around for a And of course, the most recent example of how much of David is still around is the recent release of his triple disc. Three songs like "I Am A Clown", "Some Kind Of A Summer". and "Song For A Rainy Day" are a pretty nice treat, and there's an even nicer story that goes along with them.

It seems that David, before he even left the States, had heard that the concerts here were sold out. That meant that a lot of his fans wouldn't be able to see him, so David decided that it was wrong to disappoint them like that. So he quickly arranged to have that triple released, as a special compensation for all of us who couldn't get into one of the concerts, And then, along comes the Partridge Family's new single, "Walking In The Rain", as an even bigger added treat. So it looks like everyone's a winner!

As you'll read on page 4, we had a very special time at David's concerts. In fact, we've heard so many accounts from people about their experiences at David's concerts that we've decided to share them with everyone. So we're asking all of you to send in any of your special memories. Maybe some of you were lucky enough to meet David, or to catch a glimpse of him as he sped off. Or maybe just the thought of him inspired you to write a poem that you might like to share with us. We're going to print the best of them, and we'll be awarding a prize of £5 to the five best entries we receive. Just send your poem, story, or memory in an envelope marked "MEMORIES OF DAVID" to 58 Parker St., London WC2B 5OB. And don't forget to print your OWN name and address in block capitals!

See you next month on May 15th as usual,